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January 27, 1994 

Letter No.: 94-10 TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Offices 
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialist/Liaisons 

ERRATA TO ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS LETTER NO. 93-83 

Please note that on form Medi-Cal Information Notice 002 (9/93) under the heading Personal Property  
Limits: (This does not include Business Property.) We have been advised in Aid to Families with Dependent  
Children (AFDC) that the $2,000 (excluding allowable exemptions) for recipients is not in effect at this time. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Craig Yagi of my staff at (916) 657-1182. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 


